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11th October 2019 
Poppy, Bluebell and 

Sunflower Class

Phonics
Next week we will be focussing on 

the sounds i,n,m,d. 
What can you find that starts 

with these sounds? 
Can you play I spy when you are 

out and about? 
Our focus this week: 

We had a visitor this week 
from 'Where the Wild 

Things are.' The children 
were very excited about 

this. They have been doing 
some writing around this. 

Maths:
This week we have learnt all 

about the number 3!  We have 
looked at money, dice, number 

bonds to 3 and 1 more and 1 less. 
Ask your child if they can 

remember any number 3 facts.  
We would love to see their ideas 

on Tapestry. 

Further Information: 
Tapestry letter- If you havent already 
returned the tapestry letter please do 

so ASAP. 
Parent Consultations

If you have not already signed up to 
meet your teacher please go to 

fernhillprimary.parentseveningsystem.
co.uk. 

Please remember school closes at 2pm 
on Thursday 17th. 

Thank you for those of you who 
were able to attend our Tapestry 

workshop this week. The 
powerpoint has been uploaded to 

website. Useful resources you 
could use to help with supporting 
phonics are: Phonics Play and You 

Tube - Jolly phonics. 

Word of the week:
How many words can you 
make with these sounds? 

s a t  p i n

Reading books 
We have started to read with the children 
this week and will continue to do this week. 
In book bags the children have two books – 
one book for your child to have a go at 
reading, and one book for you to share with 
them. Thank you for your support.  

 

Snacks 

Please cut grapes and cherry tomatoes in 
half, length ways – this is a health and 
safety hazard.  

 

Sparkle Moments  

We have sent out sparkle moment template in 
the children’s book bags. Please share special 
moments on these for us to share!   


